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July 15, 2020 

Saints Julitta & Kyriakos the Martyrs  

 

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

 

You likely are aware that Governor Newsom has imposed closures once 

again.  This announcement includes places of worship and specifically 

Sacramento County. So unfortunately, effective July 14, all divine services will 

be “live-streamed” only. Please be patient and prayerful as we continue to 

navigate this health crisis. We are monitoring this situation daily, and you will 

be notified as soon as we are able to reopen the doors of our church to our 

faithful. Until then, let us join together for our services online, and let us pray 

together for an end to this pandemic that has disrupted so much. The Parish 

Council will continue to support virtual candle orders and will be available, as 

is our dedicated clergy, to respond to any questions or concerns.  

  

God bless you and keep you safe and healthy. 

 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

  

 

 

Father James Retelas 

Presiding Priest 

Michael Dariotis  

Parish Council President 


